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Trustees of the Ranaviru Fund have the pleasure of producing this report for the Financial Year 2017-

2018. 

A total of £3,633 carried forward from the financial year 2016/2017. A total of £2,137 received as 

donations and Bank interest during this financial year. During the financial year the Charity has 

invested £496 in charitable activities. 

The Charity has paid £496 to the Ranaviru Seva Authority, a Charity run by the Sri Lankan 

Government to support the welfare needs of the armed forces members in need. These funds were 

the initial payment of our support towards the daughter of a retired soldier, who she suffers from a 

blood cancer. The Charity has pledged to provide more financial assistance towards this cause in the 

coming financial year. The above said funds were then transferred to the patient’s carer’s bank 

account towards the costs of the ongoing treatments and preliminary assessments being conducted. 

The patient, Miss Hashini Imasha Rajapaksha was undergoing initial assessments of her planned 

surgery and the above funds provided by the Charity has been spent on the costs towards the 

required tests and logistics for her and her family members. 

At the end of the financial year 2017/2018 a total of £5,274 retained in the Charity’s bank account. 

Every possible measure has been taken by the Trustees of the Charity to minimise the administrative 

costs and other operational costs. It is our pleasure to state that such costs are nil in this financial 

year as well. 

Charity Trustees would like to thank and extend their warmest gratitude to everyone who supported 

the Charity and its objectives in numerous ways. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dhammika Siripala 

Chairperson 

On behalf of the Trustees of Ranaviru Fund 

27 December 2018 


